
HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!
The Lewis Center wishes you and yours a wonderful holiday season, fi lled with love, joy, good health and peace.  2009 has been an 
especially challenging year for us all, but we hope 2010 will bring new opportunities to help students such as those pictured above 
participating in the holiday program at our Academy for Academic Excellence in Apple Valley, CA to reach their maximum potential.  
We pledge to do our part by continuing to create the kind of innovative and highly eff ective educational solutions that have made 
the Lewis Center a beacon of exellence in American education.   So no matter where and how you celebrate this holiday season, we 
send you our heartfelt wish of hope for a brighter educational future for our children, our schools and our nation.  Happy Holidays!


